JUST A QUICK REMINDER, PLEASE RESPOND DIRECTLY TO IVS WITH THIS INFORMATION AS STATED IN
THE E-MAIL MESSAGE.

THANKS,
TED

To all Registrars of Voters:

Attached please find your IVS polling place information as it currently exists on the IVS System. Please
review the information for your town carefully. Please make sure:

(1) The polling place name is correctly identified;

(2) The corresponding local voting district information is correct as it relates to each polling place;

(3) The corresponding Congressional, State Senate, Assembly, and Probate Districts are correct for
each polling place;

(4) The HAVA fax number(s) are correct for each polling place.

If the data associated with your town is correct:

1. Please email Tammy Wells at twells@ivsllc.com with “Data is correct” in the body of your email.

If you need to make changes to the data, please:

1. Note the changes to the data
2. Send changes to Tammy Wells twells@ivsllc.com.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Tammy Wells at IVS at 502-797-7787 cell or
888-888-6952.



